
 

 

SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP 
7471 McCray Road 
Fairview, PA 16415 

Regular Meeting 
September 21, 2017 

9:00 A.M. 

. 
The regular meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at 7:00 

P.M. on August 17, 2017 by Chairman Ralph Heidler, followed with the Pledge of 

Allegiance.   

Present: Supervisors Mark Gennuso, Peter Kraus and Ralph Heidler; Secretary-

Treasurer Michelle Barnes, Planning/Zoning Administrator James Cardman and 

Paul Burroughs, Esquire, Quinn Law Firm 

MINUTES:  

Minutes of the September 7, 2017 Regular Meeting were approved on motion by Mr. 

Gennuso, seconded by Mr. Kraus, Unanimous. 

PAYMENT OF BILLS:   

Unanimous approval was given for the payment of bills, per the list attached to the 

agenda on motion by Mr. Gennuso, seconded by Mr. Kraus.  

SOLICITOR’S REPORT 

Mr. Burroughs reported to the Board of Supervisors that DCNR will not be objecting to 
the Water Tower that is going to be built at the Pleasant Ridge Park. 

SUPERVISORS’ REPORT: 

Mr. Gennuso reported about the successful Coastal Clean Up Day held over the 
weekend. The Township had 19 volunteers and collected over 40 pounds of garbage. 

It is with a sad heart that a dear friend and partner at work, George McKinley passed 
away. George was a past Supervisor and worked at the Township for many years after 
being a Supervisor mowing, plowing and plumbing for the Township. George will be 
terribly missed.  

The meeting was adjourned at 9:13 A.M. on motion by Mr. Gennuso, seconded by Mr. 

Kraus. Unanimous. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michelle Barnes 

Secretary-Treasurer 


